
Project Location
Meadow Hill Road

Meadow Hill Road
Bridge Replacement
Town of Newburgh, Orange County

Project Information

Built in 1953, the Meadow Hill Road bridge travels over the New York State Thruway (I-87) in the Town
of Newburgh. The bridge is at the end of its service life and will be replaced with a new structure. The
new bridge will carry two 11-foot-wide travel lanes in each direction, a 6-foot-wide shoulder on the
south side and a 5-foot-wide shoulder with a sidewalk that will be 5 feet 5 inches wide on the north
side. This project will raise the vertical clearance over the Thruway from 14 feet 3 inches to 16 feet 10
inches, install new bridge railings, and improve the riding surface. The bridge will have a service life of
75 years.

Construction is anticipated to start in Spring 2025 and is anticipated to be completed by the end of
2025.

Bridge Will Be Closed During Construction

The Meadow Hill Road bridge will be closed to traffic during construction, allowing for the removal and
replacement of the bridge to occur in one construction season instead of two. Throughout the project,
there will be two signed detour routes. The detours will utilize state and local roads including South
Plank Road (State Route 52), Union Avenue (State Route 300), State Route 17K, Monarch Drive, and
Fletcher Road. These detour routes are each shorter than five miles (see maps on back).
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